
May 5, 2024
Nursery care is available during the worship service

Prelude

Welcome & Bell Peggy Moran

Reciting Dixboro Church Vision

*Opening Song Here I Am to Worship W&S #3177

Children’s Time Briana Murphy

Scripture 2 Corinthians 9:11-12, Hebrews 13:16 Jim Frazier

Invitation to Generosity

*Doxology

Unison Prayer of Thanksgiving Jim Frazier

*Song Down to the River to Pray W&S #3164

Prayer Time Rev. Cathy Freeman

The Lord’s Prayer

*Gift of Music You Are My King

Message “Mission Team@ Dixboro UMC” Peggy Moran

*Holy Communion

*Closing Hymn Blessed Be Your Name W&S # 3002

Benediction Peggy Moran

GREETERS FOR APRIL/MAY

May 5 - Barbara Scheffer-Sanctuary & Tammy Bargo-Coffee Station
May 12 - Robbie Colaner-Sanctuary & Rev. Cathy Freeman-Coffee Station

https://www.biblestudytools.com/ceb/2-corinthians/passage/?q=2+corinthians+9:11-12
https://www.biblestudytools.com/ceb/hebrews/13-16.html


LITURGISTS FOR APRIL/MAY
May 5 - Jim Frazier
May 12 - Barbara Scheffer

UPCOMING FELLOWSHIP HOUR HOSTS
May 5 Colby Freeman
May 12 Patty Burns
CHILDREN’S TIME
May 5 Briana Murphy
May 12 Linda Tyler Brown
CHILDREN’S CHURCH
May 5 Briana Murphy
May 12 Bob Kotowski

BEING THE CHURCH TOGETHER
Celebration for Kathleen Hucks - After Worship Service on May 5th - Please join us in Fellowship Hall to
celebrate Kathleen Hucks as she begins new endeavors. Kathleen was our Dixboro Administrative Assistant and
has left her position to begin new adventures. Please join us in a celebration and thank her for all of her hard work
and dedicated service through the years!
Scholarships - Scholarships - Scholarships- post-secondary educational programs, training school, and summer
camps - for Elementary, Middle, and High School Students. For more information, go to the website or contact
Linda Tyler Brown at ltb.dixboroumc@gmail.com
Recognition of Graduates - June 2, 2024 - Please let us know about all the graduates in our Dixboro UMC family
so that we might honor this moment in their lives on June 2 with special blessings during worship and a cake of
honor during Fellowship Time after worship. Send to the office or Linda Brown the following information - name,
graduation information, family members and photos by May 19.
Habitat Workdays Set -Mark your calendars! DUMC’s Habitat for Humanity work days for the year have been
set. We will need 4-5 people on Saturday, July 20th and 4-5 people on Saturday August 24th. We will need someone
to help coordinate and provide lunch on each day (in coordination with our partner churches). Please let Randy
know if you would like to participate.
Washtenaw Rides for Older Adults - Now Open to the Community
Washtenaw Rides for Older Adults is now open for rides. Please find below more information about the program.
This program provides no-cost transportation to Washtenaw County Residents ages 60+ who need transportation
to medical care, health care, and food access (grocery store, pantry, etc.) Individuals who would like to use the
program must call Feonix at 734.259.4125.
Senior Fellowship will meet on May 15th at 12pm
The Guest Speaker will be Carol McCabe from Washtenaw Literacy. We hope to see you there!

Thank You to the Dixboro Family -
Words cannot express my thanks for the calls, cards, and prayers I received during my recent long (and scary) cancer
journey. Brent and I feel truly blessed to be a part of the Dixboro UMC family.
My love to you all,
Jayne Worthy-Howlett

*NOTE: Announcements can be seen in greater detail in the Friday email and on the church website
www.dixborochurch.org
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